Time to Review Your (and Your
Suppliers’) Business
Continuity and Disaster
Recovery Plans

“Business continuity and disaster recovery (BC/DR) plans are
an essential element of your and your suppliers’ business—an
increasingly apparent fact as we now face the uncertainty
caused by COVID-19. Your agreements with suppliers and service
providers likely account for exigent circumstances via force
majeure and BC/DR provisions, and reviewing and updating those
contingencies now 1is imperative. The following steps will help
you critically review how the BC/DR plans supporting your
organization plan for COVID-19,” advises Aaron M. Oser, John
L. Barton and Mia Render in Pillsbury’s Alert.

Read the four steps you should be taking.

Read the article.
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